January 31, 2025
ADDENDUM No. 1

TO:  All Prospective Developers
RE: Choice Neighborhoods Developers RFQ

This addendum shall be made part of the RFQ Response for the Pembroke Choice Development
Partner.

1. The informational meeting has been rescheduled to Wednesday, February 12t
from 1:00 PM to 3 PM at the Northeast Community Center, 1161 Fritz Drive,
Bethlehem, Pa, 18017. Potential developers will be able {o visit the
redevelopment site.

Please acknowledge receipt of addendum No. 1 in your proposal.




